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 We will soon begin our routine of reading groups in the 1st grade classroom.  As part of this 

routine, students will be expected to take home the books we are working on in class, for extra 

reading practice at night.  In order to safely carry books to and from school every day, we 

encourage that each student have their own book bag.  Some families may have already purchased 

book bags in Kindergarten, which may be reused for this year.  Please have your child bring his/her 

book bag to school as soon as possible if they have one already!  

If you would like to purchase a book bag for your child, the cost to order is $5 per 

bag           due to the classroom teacher by TUESDAY, September 17th.  Please enclose all 

money in a sealed envelope or Ziploc bag with your child’s name on it!   

 Thank you for your support in sharing the joy of reading wit h our students! 
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